
 
 

Welcome Back! 

 

How lovely to return with the sun shining. Children and staff have had a great week. 

 

I have really enjoyed meeting you all and would love to get to know you better. I plan to hold an 

informal coffee and chat (there may even be biscuits!) This will be on Monday 20th September at 9.00. 

Come along to share your ideas about our school. 

 

Meet Our Cook, Claire 

 

We have a fantastic menu of freshly cooked food available each day. There is 

always a choice of meat, vegetarian, jacket potato or grab bag. We can 

accommodate dietary requirements.  We have a child in school with a serious nut 

allergy therefore we are a nut free school.  If you do choose to send a packed lunch 

in then please remember that it needs to be nut free and healthy. Remember nut 

traces are in a lot of foods so please ensure that you thoroughly check all food 

labels.  The lunch menu is displayed on the noticeboard by the main school gates. 

You will be emailed on a Friday with the lunch choice options, you will then be able 

to order your child’s lunch. All Infant school children have a free lunch and I would really encourage 

you to take up the offer. We are going to be asking the children to trial some of our menu choices so 

look out on our social media accounts for their thoughts.  

Any questions then please see the office staff. 

 

KoolKidz 

We offer wraparound care for children attending our infant and junior school. We provide fun, food 

and games. Have a look on our website for more information.  To book a place email Sam Pharoah, 

our KK manager spharoah@rmischool.co.uk or call her school mobile on 07908 913 810. 

 

Website 

Each year group has their own page on the website. This will be updated regularly and is an ideal 

place to find information and all the great learning that has been happening. 

 

Coming Up: 

• Photo day – Monday 13th September 

• Meet the head – Monday 20th September at 9.00 

• Harvest festival Thursday 7th October – more details to follow 

 

Online Shopping? 

Please think of us when shopping online. If you follow this link you can register at 

www.easyfundraising.org.uk and search for Robert Miles Infant School to help raise money for the 

school at no extra cost to yourselves. 

 

Finally 

I will be out and about most days, please come and see me if you have any questions. 

 

Mrs Adams. 

http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/

